
A NEW YEAR UPDATE FROM JUBILE & BARRY 

YOUR BILLINGSHURST NEIGHBOURHOOD WARDENS 

 

 

 

Firstly, we would both like to wish you a Happy, Healthy New Year (albeit slightly belated). 
  
The Fully Funded Boxing Programme for young people aged between 11-17 years old, is still 
going very well here in Billingshurst.  The programme is moving to The Weald School in the 
Dance Studio from Thursday 18th January between 3.30pm – 4.30pm. The Billingshurst Lions 
are very kindly sponsoring T Shirts for the young people, which they will be designing 
themselves, so we are very grateful to The Lions for their ongoing support of the Programme 
and the Wardens Scheme. 
 

As we are all aware, we have a cost-of-living crisis here in the UK, which means we are all 
paying a lot more money for energy, food, fuel etc.  So, to relieve a little of the pressure we 
are promoting a scheme called “Warm Spaces”.  These are places where residents can come 
together for a free, warm, safe and welcoming place providing a hot drink and some company. 
  
At the Billingshurst Centre in Roman Way, they are holding a Warm Space for the community 
of Billingshurst from Friday 20th January in the Stanley Room between 10.00 am – 12 noon.  
We will be on hand to welcome you; so come along and have a cup of tea/coffee and spend 
an hour or so with others in the warm.  
  
Our Warden pop up sessions are a place where you can come and talk to us about any 
community issues you are having; sessions for the next few months are noted below: - 
 

Friday 10th February 5pm to 7pm    Jengers Mead 

Saturday 4th March  9.30am to 11.30am  Outside Sainsburys Local 
Thursday 30th March 2.00pm to 3.30pm  Outside Billingshurst Primary School 
Saturday 29th April  9.30am to 11.30am  Moles Country store. 
Saturday 27th May  11.00am to 1.00pm  Billingshurst Train Station 

Sunday 25th June  1.00pm to 5.00pm  The Billingshurst Show 

Tuesday 11th July 10.00am to 12.00 noon Jubilee Fields ***   
 
If you are unable to make one of the Drop-In sessions, you are welcome to contact us as 
follows:- 
 

billingshurstwardens@horsham.gov.uk 

 
Barry 07795 051516  Julie 07795 051529 

 
Many Thanks 
 

Barry & Julie 

 

*** We are hoping to have a Dog Behaviourist with us, so if you have any questions about 

your four-legged friends, then come along and ask the expert. 


